
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 12/5/2012 5:26:13 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Thank you for your VM! 

It's going to be a mad-house around here... I'm slowly getting very scared. 

Michael 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 5:25 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Subject: Thank you for your VM! 

You continually get the award for fasted response time at the CPUC . . . 

We will standby re the meeting request; I suspect your crystal ball is working quite well © 

And I'm happy about the no news/good news. 

Do you find yourself wondering when this year will be over?? I do. 

Thanks again Michael. 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers'priyacy. , ... , To learn more, pfease visit nttp:/7www.pge.com/apout/company/privacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0261937 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


SB GT&S 0261938 


